MARSHALL TOWNSHIP FIRE BOARD MINUTES

November 9, 2021

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Paul Kiessling.
Present: Collins, Lyng, George, Kiessling

Absent: Tew

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by J. Collins.

Chief’s Report: Chief Riggs noted that Station 2 is having issues with the well again. Katz Well Drilling is
investigating.

Standard Operating Guidelines (SOG’S):

Chief Riggs made changes suggested by the Fire Board, including 1.3e on page 7 re: accidents while
driving. Final printing of the SOGs will be done in November.

Motion by Lyng, 2" by Collins to approve and adopt the SOGs. Motion carried.
The next Fire Board meeting was set for January 11, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.

There was no further discussion. The meeting adjourned at 4:09 p.m.






